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Summer Fair 21st June 
Thank you for all your 
help with preparing for 
the Summer Fair. Please 
could you: 
 
… keep selling Raffle 
Tickets 
The child who sells the 
most raffle tickets will 
receive a special prize! 
 
… get baking and 
sending in cakes for 
our cake stall 
We would be very grate-
ful if you could possibly send in cakes for our cake 
stall, at the end of next week. 
 
…. send in clothing to sell 
It would be great if anyone has any items they could  
donate for a clothing stall. We are looking for any new 
or nearly new adults’ clothes, children’s clothes and 
school uniform items. It would be great if they could 
be freshly laundered! 
 
… volunteer to help out for a bit on Saturday 
If anyone is able to help out on the day, we would be 
very grateful. We need people to help set up, to be on 
stalls during the fair, and to clear up afterwards. Please 
sign up, or contact the friends by email. 
 
 
Parent Survey 
Thank you to all the parents who have already com-
pleted the online survey on our website. If you haven’t 
yet done it, please could you complete the survey to-
day if possible (it should still be open at the weekend, 
too). You should have been given a code to use—
please come and ask us if you’re not sure what to do. 

 
https://www.edata.cc/stmarys  

 
 

Coming up 
 
Y6 Class assembly Friday 13th June 2.45 
F1 Class assembly Friday 20th June 2.45 
Y4 Class assembly Friday 27th June 2.45 
 
Trips: 
Y5 to British Museum—16th June 
Y1 to Geoffry Museum—18th June 
Y2 Multi-skills—25th June 
Y3 Multi-skills—2nd July 
Y2 and Y5 Rottingdean—8th July 
Y1 Multi-skills—9th July 
Y5 Wigmore Hall concert—16th July 
 
End of Year Events: 
Sports Day 30th June 
Parents’ evening 9th/ 10th July 
End of Term church service—17th July 
Y6 Leavers’ Assembly -18th July 
 
Ice creams: 
Year 2, 4 and 5 will continue to sell ice-
creams and ice-lollies for £1 each after 
school in the playground after school, to 
raise money for their upcoming trips. 
 
 
 
We have lots to look forward to in this last term, and I 
think we are all enjoying the beautiful weather! 
Enjoy the start of the World Cup (if football’s your 
thing), or just relaxing in the sunshine. 
 
I am really looking forward to seeing you all at the fair 
next weekend. 
All best wishes 
 

 
 
 
 

Emily Norman, Headteacher 
 
 


